Friday October 4th

Dear Parents/Guardian

We will be celebrating our Harvest Festival with a special assembly on Friday October 18th. We are encouraging all our pupils to take a part in this by bringing into school, over the next 2 weeks, a non-perishable item of food e.g. a packet of pasta/biscuits, a tin or a jar of food.

Before we finish for half-term, all food will be delivered to a local organisation that provides food for needy families and individuals, including homeless people.

This year we will also be running alongside our Harvest Festival celebrations, the Royal Horticultural Society (RHS) Big Soup Share. From Monday 7th October we will be harvesting, preparing and making soups to share with our local community.

Thank you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely

Dr. J. Patterson Principal





